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Statement of the IIB Management Board
February 21, 2023

On February 17, 2023, a criminal hacker attack against International Investment Bank was
carried out resulting in an unauthorized mass fake e-mail distribution on behalf of certain IIB
officials.

In cooperation with the law enforcement authorities of the host country, the Bank is currently
undertaking all necessary measures to investigate this offense promptly, to identify the
criminals and bring them to justice.

During the course of investigation IIB refrains from any comment on this matter.
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